
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Maths 
 

In Maths, some of the children have been 
continuing their work on money and have 
been using part/whole models and notes 
and coins to help them add 2 different 
amounts of money together. 

 

 
 

 
   

 

Our other group of super 
mathematicians have been using tens 
frames and place value charts to help 
them understand the value of tenths 
and hundreths in decimal numbers.          

 

 

 

 
 

DT 
 

 

Last half term, the children in year 
4 tasted lots of different types of 
bread and then planned their own 
recipes using their favourite 
ingredients. This week, they got to 
make their bread using locally 
produced flour from the farm they 
visited earlier this year. Their 
bread looked and smelled amazing.   
I wasnÕt lucky enough to get a taste 
but IÕm sure it tasted delicious too! 

 

 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 2nd June 2025   
 

 
 
 
 

 

Hello everyone and welcome back to another half term at the 
hub. The children have all returned to school well rested and 
ready to start working hard.                                                               
We have already seen some great work this week. 



  

 

 

 

 

PE 
Sports Day will soon be here so, in PE this week, we have been 

practising our field event skills ready for the big day! 
 

    
           

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Science 
We have all been enjoying our Science lessons this week too! 
Our new topic for this half term is Animals including Humans and 
we have started our topic by looking at how our bodies digest food.  
 

 
 

In Base 15, we have been investigating which 
organs in our bodies help us to digest the food 
we eat. 
We then used what we had found out to create 
our own digestive system model. 

Meanwhile, Toby and Isaac joined 
their link class to find out what 
happens to our food as it works 
its way through our body and 
comes out as waste.  

 

 



  

Also this week, Jake and George joined their link class for a visit to 
Boscobel House as an introduction to their new history topic. The 
boys both had a fabulous day and enjoyed learning about King 
Charles II escape from Oliver Cromwell. 

      

 
I can already tell that this is going to be a fantastic half term and we look 

forward to sharing lots of our adventures and achievements with you. 

 


